
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are delighted to announce our January ‘Extreme Reading 

Challenge’ for all of our families to join in with (if you wish!). 

We want our children and families to ‘Get caught reading’, being 

as imaginative and creative as you can. The theme for the month 

of January is ‘In The Dark’. 

You could be reading in bed with a torch, outside in the garden, 

beside a candle (with an adult supervising, of course!), in a tent, 

deep inside a sleeping bag, under a duvet … the more fun and 

imaginative the better.  

Please photograph your child reading and then either print and 

send the photos in to your child’s class teacher or send them into 

the office office@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk so that they can be 

forwarded on. 

Thank you in advance for continuing to support your child’s 

reading – we can’t wait to see your pictures.  
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